
Uhrichsville  City  Council
Approves  Contracts  for
Police,  Fire,  Street
Department Employees
“City Council approved three-year contracts with three city
employee unions at a special meeting Monday evening. The three
contracts include raises ranging between 3% and 4% annually
and  bonuses  for  working  during  the  COVID-19  pandemic.
Employees will pay a larger share of insurance premiums,”
reports Nancy Molnar in Times Reporter.

“Council unanimously approved the contract for the Fraternal
Order of Police Lodge No. 4. Councilman Matthew Fox voted
against the collective bargaining agreement for Local 1958 of
the  American  Federation  of  State,  County  and  Municipal
Employees, which represents street department workers. Members
James Zucal, Amy Myers.”

Read the article.
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